
August 1, 2020 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions on social distancing and limits on 

gatherings, the AWGA was unable to hold regular board or 

general meetings from March 2020 through the end of the year. 

 

The Board resolved any issues/concerns via text messages and 

emails. Results were disseminated via emails sent by the 

Communications Chairman to the membership. 

 

Diane Johnson 

Secretary 


